
“Wishing you and your 
family a safe and joyous 
holiday season!” 

– Assemblymember Phil Steck

from Assemblymember Phil Steck



Dear Friend,

I want to wish you and your family a safe and happy 

holiday season.

As one year ends and another begins, it’s important that 

we continue the progress we’ve already made. 

In the new year, we will be addressing issues such 

as government corruption, developing good-paying 

jobs in new and emerging industries and examining 

the tax burden on families and businesses. 

As always, our purpose is to make the Capital Region 

the best possible place to live. I enjoy representing you, 

and do not hesitate to contact me with any issue that is 

on your mind concerning the State of New York.

Sincerely yours,

Phil Steck

Member of Assembly

1609 Union St. • Schenectady, NY 12309 

518-455-5931 • SteckP@nyassembly.gov

Join me at my Open House  
to learn how I can help you

Saturday, Jan. 7  • 10 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
District Office: 1609 Union St., Schenectady


